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	 Thank	you	for	praying	for	my	English	class	in	November	and	December.	
Two	students	came	and	I	enjoyed	gePng	to	know	them	more.		
	 We	had	a	small	Thanksgiving	lunch	celebraRon	with	a	few	friends	(pic	on	
right:	Ing,	Jeab,	View),	and	a	bigger	Christmas	party	with	dinner,	giVs,	and	the	
Christmas	story	(pics	lower	right).	I	was	excited	to	have	old	and	new	friends	
come	to	celebrate!	

Happy New Decade! 

		 	 	 								Will	you	please	spend		 	
	 	 	 								the	next	sixty	seconds		
	praying	for	this	specific	need	in	Thailand?			
	Pray	God	will	do	signs,	wonders,	and	miracles	that		
	lead	people	to	seek	and	know	Him.	Pray	that	they		
	will	encounter	ChrisRans	to	tell	them	about	Jesus		
	and	explain	God’s	power	they’ve	experienced.

	 	 	 	 	 												PRAISE	GOD	FOR:		
	 	 	 	 	 												students	who	joined		
	the	English	class	in	Nov/Dec;	friends	who	came	to	the		
	Christmas	party;	opportunity	to	be	on	campus	for	lunches	and		
	prayer	walks.	PLEASE	PRAY	FOR:	wisdom	and	direcRon	to	meet		
	new	friends	on	campus;	another	English	course	soon;	Ing	to		
	have	an	experience	of	God’s	power	and	love;	health	and	safety.

Spare SixtyPrayer and Praise

	 Our	friend	Ing	has	been	coming	to	church	
since	the	spring.	She	wants	to	combine	the	best	
parts	of	Buddhism	and	ChrisRanity.		
Please	pray	that	she	will	find	her		
spiritual	hunger	can	only	be	saRsfied		
in	knowing	Jesus.	(pic	on	leV)	
	 I’ve	been	having	“Free	English”		
lunches	on	campus	(pic	lower	leV).		
Please	pray		
with	me	for		
God’s	direcRon		
to	meet	new		
						students		
						this	year.	
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